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Ref: SFR/SKY 
 
30th April 2025 
 

Re: 6th Form Options 2025 – Wednesday 7th May, 6pm 
Dear parent/carer 
 
I am aware that your child has chosen our 6th Form as their first choice or back up choice for their Post 16 
education. Following on from Mrs Evans letter (dated 12th March 2025), I am writing to invite you and your 
child to attend a presentation where we can update you on our provisional 6th Form options, in line with the 
changes addressed in the letter for September 2025 onwards.  
 
Our presentation will: 
 

• Outline the different pathways that will be available to your child from September 2025 

• Include the entry criteria to access each of these pathways (with subject specific entry criteria 

where required) 

• Include the potential destinations that each pathway may lead to, including university, 

apprenticeship and employment options 

• Other options available to your child if we are no longer a choice for their Post 16 education  

During this presentation we will provide you and your child with documentation outlining the above, for you 
to take home and discuss with them, ready for 1-1 interviews with each student on Thursday 8th May and 
Friday 9th May. These interviews will be held by SLT and the 6th Form Team to ensure they have the 
appropriate advice to make an informed decision about their chosen pathway, to support their future career 
ambition.  
 
Please complete the below link (3 questions) to identify whether you and your child will be able to attend 
this presentation evening.  
https://forms.office.com/e/ZdXVYkHGvc 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Scott Fenner 
Head of Sixth Form 
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